Thank you Davidsen Dragon
Volunteers!

Your help makes our school great!

If you would like to receive email announcements regarding Davidsen’s Volunteer
opportunities, please take a few minutes to fill out this form and return the bottom
portion to school. You will be added to Davidsen’s Volunteer Master Email List.

If everyone does just a little, a lot will get done! If you do not receive a welcome email
within 2 weeks of returning this form, please email

Kathy Curé, your 2018-2019 Volunteer Coordinator at:
dmsvols@gmail.com
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PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY

Return bottom portion of Volunteer Sign Up to Davidsen (Attn: PTSA)

Volunteer Name:

Email:

Student Name(s): Grade (Aug "18):

Please check all items below that might interest you:

_____ Cook or Bake ____ Programs

_____ Hospitality ____ Red Ribbon Week

_____ Concessions ___ Decorating/Chaperoning Evening Dances
______Membership _____8th Grade Activities (see separate form)
_____ BoxTops ______SAC (School Advisory Council) monthly
_____ Business Partners _____ Dragon Blast

______Teacher Appreciation Week ______Fundraising

____ Reflections _____ Great American Teach-In Speaker

Bilingual/Multilingual Family Support
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